Niagara Park Public School



Narara Valley Drive, Niagara Park 2250 Ph. 43 283488; 43 283397 Fax. 43 291420

Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

12th February, 2020

NOTES AND PAYMENTS

Dear Parents/Carers,

On our notes, we have **payment due dates** so that we can invoice in a timely manner and organise student attendance for excursion and extra-curricular activities. Notes are issued to students in class and all notes are available on our school website should you require an additional one. We endeavour to get all notes to you in a timely manner.

We will not be collecting money **after the payment due date** unless prior negotiation has been made with the Principal.

Online payments made **after the payment due date** will be receipted and held in credit for future excursions.

Please ensure money and notes are in by the **payment due date** so that your child does not miss out on participating.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Boulus **Principal**